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BARGAINING 

COMMUNIQUE #1 

 

The COPE 491 Executive met September 17 and 18 to review member proposals.  
The Bargaining Committee met on September 28 and 29 where we reviewed 
language, drafted proposals, and set priorities.  
 
Thank you to all the COPE 491 members that submitted amendments and 
supporting documentation.    
 
Further information to follow. 
 
In solidarity, 

COPE 491 Bargaining Committee 

/cope491 

 

 


